
     

Upcoming 
workshops  
& events 

Visit us online: www.castlehill.org 

MARCH 3 – 17   
CHERIE MITTENTHAL 
INTRODUCTION TO  
ENCAUSTIC/  MAKING YOUR 
WORK BETTER  

MARCH 28 
BRIGET BRIDE 
CANNING BASICS 
 

APRIL 4 – 5 
VANESSA VARTABEDIAN 
THE ART OF LIVE 
STORYTELLING 

APRIL 20 – 21  
DAHLIA POPOVITS 
HAND WEAVE AN 
INFINITY SCARF AND 
TOTE 

MAY 6 & 13 
DEBBIE HOPKINS  
CANNABIS 101  

 

MARCH 11 – APRIL  15 
LAURA SHABOTT 
CREATING A BODY OF 
WORK TO SHOW 
THROUGH FIGURATIVE 
EXPRESSION 



 Lorem Ipsum 

Free classes  for Year-
Round Truro Residents!   
If you are a year-round resident of Truro, come take a workshop for 
FREE from now through JUNE!  (Limit one class per person) 

Interested residents can call the Castle Hill office at 508-349-7511 or 
email Marisa at marisa@castlehill.org with your top 3 workshop 
choices.  

This offer is also extended to the following September workshops: 
Encaustic Workshop with Carol Odell 
The Act of Noticing (II) with Robert Johnson 
Radical Ceramics/Experimental Process with Rebecca Hutchinson 
White Line Printmaking (II) with Kathryn Smith 
Hand Weave an Infinity Scarf with Dahlia Popovits 

To learn more about our workshop offerings, visit us online: 
castlehill.org/workshops 

Year-round residents of Provincetown, Wellfleet and Truro are 
eligible for a 50% discount on workshops in June, July, and August!   

Get in touch for more information, or find the application online: 

castlehill.org/opportunities#2020-scholarships 

Provincetown, 
Wellfleet & TRURO  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Ceramic Residents’ Exhibition 

MARCH 19 
4pm – 7pm 

10 Meetinghouse Road, Truro 

A culmination show of our two Artists in Residence 
Juliet Ehrlich and Rachel Stevens 

These two sculptors have been working in the Castle Hill studio since 
January. Come see what they have created and celebrate their hard 

work!   



 

 

  

Sculpture Call  

for the 400th 

Anniversary of the 

Pilgrim Landing 

The Exhibition:  
In recognition of the 400th anniversary of the landing of the 
Mayflower, many Cape Cod communities will be sponsoring 
special programs throughout 2020 that address this landmark 
historic event. Several Truro organizations will mark this event 
throughout the coming year.  

Truro Center for the Arts at Castle Hill and the Highland House 
Museum are collaborating on an exhibition of public artworks 
that will embody the spirit of the event. These works will be 
installed at Truro Center for the Arts at Castle Hill, Edgewood 
Farms, the Highland House Museum, and the Cobb Archive 
throughout the summer. 

The Artwork: 

We are seeking three-dimensional artwork that can be installed 
outdoors. Work may be made of wood, metal, and other 
materials that will withstand the elements for several months. 
We’re looking for sculptural pieces that express a response to 
this historic time and its aftermath. Work does not need to 
reference specific historic details.  

When and What to Submit: 

Submit images of your work by April 15, 2020.  

Visit www.castlehill.org/400th   
for more information and application 


